From: Sabring Barnes

Sent: Wednesday, October 3, 2018 7.25 PA FRT

To: Fred ackson

o0 Mindals Wilcox; Christopher £, 1ackson

Subject; RE: Parks & Recreation Department < 1BEC Services
Attachmsnts: Letter - 58 - ClippersBEV odf

Hi Fred,

Thanks for the clarification regarding the profect service area. | was overthinking/overwriting,

Please take a look at my response to Question #5. It's my understanding the City’s current parkland
standard is still one acre per 1,000 residents, as stated in the Open Space Element and that the 3
acres per thausand is specific to Quimby refated to residential. If that is not the case, Jet me know
and D will modify my response to Q5.

Sabrina

From: Fred Jackson

Sent: Thursday, September 27, 2018 12:52 PM

To: Sabrina Barnes <sbarnes@cityofinglewood.org>

Ce: Mindala Wilcox <mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org>; Christopher E. Jackson
<¢ejackson@cityofinglewood org>

Subject: Parks & Recreation Department - IBEC Services

Sabring,
The tear working on the proposed nglewood Baskethall and Entertainment Center is ref:uszs’r; ng

mtance from the Parks & Recreation Depariment to stddress potential impacts o parks 2
recreation services and facilities. {Ses attached lelter)

Weowere inhopes ofrecelving this information by Septernber 1 O™t maintain the Qrmj‘ﬂc‘? Hmeline. Your
assiatancs is grestly appreciated 1o expedite the responses necessary 1o procsed with analysis,

Mease if-’(i‘ me know if there 15 someons within Parks & Recreation Department that | should specifically

contact, | can be reached at 310,499 3338,

You may also be contacted by Catherine Aguilar with Triffletti Consulling.
Bast,
Frad
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